

RON DESANTIS
Governor

**CORD BYRD**Secretary of State

April 23, 2024

Ms. Enid Torregrosa 1300 White St. Key West, Florida 33040

Re: CLG Annual Report Review

Dear Ms. Torregrosa,

Thank you for submitting the Certified Local Government (CLG) Annual Report for Key West in accordance with our mutual CLG agreement. Your annual report has been received and reviewed as of February 23, 2023. Our office has determined that your community is in good standing in the CLG program and eligible for the CLG match waiver for small matching grants in the current grant cycle. Thank you for being an active member of Florida's CLG Program. Our office looks forward to continuing to work with you to support the preservation of Key West's historic resources.

Sincerely,

Ruben A. Acosta

Chief, Bureau of Historic Preservation

RAA/kl

